STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA ROBERT W. FERGUSON, JR.

JOE MANCHIN Hl DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION CABINET SECRETARY
GOYERNOR PURCHASING DIVISION
2018 WASHINGTON STREET, EAST DAVID TINCHER

P.O. BOX 50130 DRECTOR
CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25305-0130

Date: September 13, 2007

EOLI DEP14126
Project:  Expression of Interest: Engineering Services for
Pendleton Creek Strip in Tucker Co., WV

The responses for this Expression of Interest are too large to
scan and post online. To view these responses in their
entirety, please contact the buyer, Chuck Bowman at
304.558.2157 or via email at cbowman@wvadmin.gov to set
up an appointment.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

Sincerely,

%,&M

Chuck Bowman

Senior Buyer
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West Virginia Purchasing Division

Twelve (12) respondent letters of transmission for this EOI follow.
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September 13, 2007 < B Bl
o ENGINEERS
West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection

Ofifice of Abandoned Mine Lands and Reclamation

601 57th Street SE
Charleston, West Virginia 25304

Attention: Cliff Whyte, P.E.
Program Manager - Design

Re:  Expression of Interest
Pendleton Creek Strip
RFQ #DEP14126

Dear Mr. Whyte:

RPM Engineers is pleased to submit this Expression of Interest for providing the engineering services
for the Pendleton Creek Strip project in response to your RFQ #DEP14126 printed on August 23, 2007.

Our engineering and design staff is dedicated to providing quality and customer service. We pledge that
if we are fortunate to be chosen to perform the engineering services for this project, that you and your
staff would not be disappointed.

In accordance with the instructions given in the RFQ, we have presented our response in a concise
format. We have presented a brief description of our corporate history, a CCQQ and RPEM outline of
the experience, qualifications, and performance data of our WV-AML Design Team here in Charleston,
WYV, and our authorization of the No Debt Affidavit.

Since we are a fairly new company, we do not have many projects to list in the matrix. However, we
have put together a dynamic group of professionals who are committed to quality, timeliness, and

controlling costs. We would be grateful for the opportunity to provide the professional engineering
services for this important project.

Please let us be a part of your mission to protect public health, safety, and property from past coal
mining and enhance the environment through reclamation and restoration of land and water resources of
West Virginia.

Thank you for allowing our firm the opportunity to submit this Expression of Interest!

Most sincerely,

RPM Engineers, PLLC

Richard E. Plymale, P.E.
Chief Executive Officer

400 Tracy Way a Suite 200 . Charleston, WV 25311
Phone: (304) 345-6712 & www.rpmengineers.com a Fax: {304) 345-6714
Charleston, WV & Columbus, OH a Columbia, SC




